STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 « TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-110017

CERTIFIED MAIL

November 29, 2012

Gary W. Kaiser

Vice President

Georgia Pacific Consumer Products (Camas) LLC
401 NE Adams St

Camas, WA 98607

Dear Mr. Kaiser:

RE: Review of Compliance Actions Under Stipulated Agreement — Docket PG-110017

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) completed a follow-
up inspection of Georgia Pacific Consumer Products (Camas) LLC (GP). The inspection was
performed in fulfillment of the Stipulated Agreement (Agreement) approved by the Utilities and
Transportation Commission (commission) under docket PG-110017.

Staff’s inspection confirmed that GP has completed all corrective actions referenced in
Appendix A of the Agreement.

Staff would like to thank GP’s personnel for their cooperation and professionalism in addressing
the terms of the Agreement. Their diligence in ensuring timely compliance with the terms of the
agreement and their overall commitment to gas safety is appreciated.

This letter reflects the opinions and conclusions of commission staff. It does not necessarily

reflect the position or conclusions of the commission, should it be called upon to decide these
issues in a future proceeding.
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If you have questions, please contact Joe Subsits at (360) 664-1322. Please refer to docket
number PG-110017 in any future correspondence regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

///.7///1

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Steve Ringquist, Georgia Pacific, Camas WA
Ron D. Simmons, Georgia Pacific, Atlanta GA



